
 
HSW WOMEN’S CLUB NEWSLETTER 

SEPTEMBER 2018 
 

Please share this e-mail with any neighbors who are new or do not use a 
computer.  Would you also keep me informed of any new neighbors so I can 
include them in our Club mailings. 
 
IMPORTANT:  The La Hacienda Center’s parking lot will be resurfaced the day of 
our meeting.  Some areas will be open for parking as they will not close the 
entire area at the same time.  You may also park in the Sports Pool area.   
Car-pooling would be helpful. 
 
The HSW Women’s Club will meet on Tuesday, September 11th at 9:30 a.m. 
in the Ricardo Montalban Room at the La Hacienda Center.  Following the 
meeting we will enjoy a Welcome Back Pot-Luck Brunch.  Please call Jeannine 
DiPadova (750-4728) and let her know what you will be bringing for the food 
table (breakfast casserole, quiche, muffins, breakfast pastry, bagels/cream 
cheese, fruit or anything you feel would be enjoyed at 10:30-10:45 in the 
morning.)   The Club will provide coffee.  Come early for sign-ups. 
 
Our website contains everything you need to know about what is going on in 
our Club.  Please take the time to look it over.  Evelyn Krawczyk has done a 
great job in setting it up and keeping it up-to-date. 
 
Charlotte Amante is in need of old towels, blankets and/or bed spreads to be 
used as bedding for the many animals in the overcrowded shelters.  You can 
bring the items to the meeting or drop them off at 1023 Soledad Way. 
 
Our Charity Chairperson, Noreen Morrison, requests suggestions from the 
membership for worthy groups that we can consider for charity donations. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
No-Tap Bowling:  Sunday, September 16th, 3-5 p.m. at Spanish Springs Lanes – 
Cost is $13.50/person and includes rental shoes if you need them.  Following  



bowling we will enjoy dinner at McCalls Tavern.   See attached flyer for further 
details.  Only 2 spots left - call Juliette Testa (775-2705). 
 
Shopping Trip:  Monday, October 1st - $23.00/person (includes tip for bus driver. 
Depart St. Timothy’s Church North Parking Lot (one closest to the round-about) 
at 8:30 a.m.  Shop at Orlando Premium Outlet Mall followed by dinner at the 
Bahama Breeze (on your own).  Arrive back at The Villages at 6 p.m.  Pat Lowe 
and Evelyn Krawczyk in charge.  This trip may be sold out or very close to it. 

 
Annual Arts & Crafts Seafood Festival:  Saturday, October 27th – SOLD OUT. 
Bus departs from Lowe’s (Garden Center) at 7:00 a.m.  Please leave the parking 
spaces near the Garden Center available for their customers and park further 
back in the lot near the road the runs behind Cracker Barrel.  We will arrive 
home at 6:30 p.m.  If you have any questions call Joanne Phinney (750-9193). 
 
Holiday Events:  Please mark your calendars:  (1)  Lighting Ceremony – 
December 2nd – Jill Buckley & Wanda Kirchner (2)  Christmas Dinner/Dance – 
December 9th – Linda Scamardi & Patti Beal (3)  Ladies Christmas Luncheon – 
December 11th – Valerie Chirichella. 
 
Prayer Chain:  Please keep Terry Lastowka (259-0104 or tlastowka@aol.com)  
informed when you are in need of prayers for you or your family.  If you would 
like to be added to the e-mail Prayer Chain please contact Terry. 
 
August & September Birthdays:  If you are celebrating a birthday during the 
month of August or September and you are attending the meeting contact 
Nancy Moore as soon as possible at 350-3731 or nmoorerom828@comcast.net.  
 
To Our Shut-Ins – A special greeting with a lot of caring in it – Hope you’re 
steadily improving and feeling better every minute. 
 
We hope to see you at our meeting and welcome back brunch .  
 
Joanne Phinney 
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